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From: Matt Niesen <niesen.matt@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 8:27 PM 
To: Planning & Development <plandev@countyofdane.com> 
Subject: Opposition to CUP 2584 ‐ Bonnetti Rd Quarry 

Z
H

j
e
Q

ll
c
o,

m
 M
Q

y
R

 w
Y

i
F

f
p

e
fp

 E
tB
mi

a
l
n

y
n

 N
e 

i
rS

es
ta

e
rt

n
 
 and I, Matthew Niesen, would like to express our opposition to the proposed quarry on Bonnetti Road in the Town of Dane WI, also known as CUP 2584.   While we understand the business side of what Joe Ripp and Tri-County  
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Hello, 

My wife Emily Niesen and I, Matthew Niesen, would like to express our opposition to the proposed quarry on 
Bonnetti Road in the Town of Dane WI, also known as CUP 2584.  While we understand the business side of 
what Joe Ripp and Tri-County are trying to accomplish, we don't feel that it has any place within short 
proximity of our home on Clemens Road.  There are many reasons we oppose the idea of the quarry, but the 
main ones in no preferential order would be the following: 

1. Ground water quality
2. Very high trucking traffic and road safety on rural roads, many of which are inadequate for the proposed

volume
3. Diminished home values within several mile proximity
4. Only benefits two parties, and detriments all others in the area as well as the Town.

Thank You, 
Matthew Niesen 


